It is with great sadness
that we share the passing of

Rita Clard

A much loved wife, mother, grandmother & friend.




Her funeral service will be held at

BARHAM CREMATORIUM
on Thursday 25th July at 10.45am.

Following the service, we will be holding a small gathering
to celebrate her life at The Bridge Arms,
to which you are also warmly invited.

We request that all guests wear blue to remember Rita,
as it was her favourite.

In lieu of flowers, those who wish to can make a donation in Rita’s
memory to the Lymphoedema Support Network
(www.lymphoedema.org/get-involved/make-a-donation).

Please RSVP to Alexa either by email (alexa.gooder@gmail.com) or
by text to 07802 904834.
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